
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Families, Staff and Children, 
 
The readings and reflections from Mass yesterday centred on the Eucharist. We were reminded 
that the bread we break and eat together reflects the broken body of Jesus before he was raised 
in glory. It was a timely to focus on the Eucharist as we preapre our students for their First 
Communiion in just a few weeks on 24th June. 
 
Next weekend we have an extra day to spend with our families. I am going to spend some time 
with my grand children. I hope you also have a happy long weekend with your friends and family. 
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We include some more photos of our kids playing at half time in the AFL game last weekend. 
Thank you Paul Wighton for the photos and to JP for helping organise the kids and for umpiring. 
 



 
 

 
We are very proud of our large number of students 
who are winning awards each week. Mwarra!! 
 

 

At Mass, Terence 
and Jason were 
blessed by Fr 
Prakash and the 
whole 
congregation. We 
wished them all the 
very best in the 
Finke Desert Race 
this weekend. A 
reminder that Mass 
is on Saturday night 
at 5pm or at Double 
Tank on Sunday at 
2pm. If you are 
going to Finke take 
care on the roads 
and be safe. 

Harry, Tessa and were our 
first students to win the 
GETO raffle prizes. These  
prizes recognise kind, 
friendly and cooperative 
behaviour in the yard. 

 


